


 
Furthermore, the concept of collective bargaining in the public sector raises 
concerns about accountability and transparency. Unlike private corporations, which 
are driven by profit motives, the government's primary responsibility is to serve the 
public's best interests. When public employees negotiate behind closed doors, there 
is a risk that decisions are made without sufficient public input or oversight. This 
lack of transparency undermines the principles of democratic governance and raises 
questions about whether the outcomes truly align with the broader public interest. 
 
Another aspect to consider is the potential for unions to exert undue influence over 
the political process. Public employee unions often have significant financial 
resources and can mobilize members for political campaigns. This ability to sway 
elections and influence policy decisions can result in a situation where union 
interests take precedence over the broader needs of society. Such a scenario 
undermines the democratic balance and can lead to policies that prioritize the 
demands of a specific group at the expense of the overall welfare of the public. 
 
In conclusion, while collective bargaining has its merits in the private sector, its 
legitimacy in the public sector is questionable. The unique dynamics and 
responsibilities of the government require careful consideration of the impact of 
bargaining demands on the public interest, fiscal stability, and democratic 
principles. Striking a balance between fair treatment for public employees and 
responsible governance is crucial, and alternative mechanisms that promote 
employee engagement and collaboration without compromising the public's well-
being should be explored. 
 
Thank you for listening. 
--  
James Damasco, PE 
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